Subject: RO0207 PHONE LOG 2009-01-15

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 1/21/2009 10:18 AM
End: Wed 1/21/2009 10:18 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Craig Phillips of Bureau Veritas 925-426-2607. He inquired as to whether site would be
closed if the well was decommissioned. | indicated that additional data had been collected in the area.
Site could not be closed until new data had been reviewed and considered for closure process. He
indicated that he may submit an evaluation of how new data may affect closure.



